EPHRAIM CITY NEWSLETTER

Ephraim City Cemetery Board Message



Ephraim City Cemetery Board invites you and your family to return to the traditions of the past and attend the Memorial Day Program on Monday, May 28, 2018 at 10:00 am in the Park Cemetery.

Bring back our community patriotism while watching the posting of the flag, and hear taps and the anthems for the five branches of the service while their flags are raised. Listen to a Veteran tell about the Honor Flight program. Enjoy the Veterans Gazebo with the list of those veterans buried in the Park Cemetery. A flag will be available for you to post on your Veteran's grave.

The Board also invites you to donate to our new program. As you decorate your family's graves each year, you have enjoyed the flags posted at the Manti and Mt. Pleasant cemeteries. Now Ephraim will be posting (to start with) 48 American Flags on Memorial and Veteran's Days.

Your tax deductible donation of \$150 will purchase an American Flag to be posted. A plaque with your name or family name will also be posted at the Park Cemetery in honor of your generous donation.

Send your donation to Ephraim City by cash, check or credit card and reference account 10-36-260.

Ephraim 2018 Kindergarten Registration

Parents of all children who will be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2018 are eligible to attend Kindergarten at Ephraim Elementary.

Registration will be held on Wednesday, April 11th, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. at the school. If your student will be attending Kindergarten in the fall, please call the school at 435-283-4171 in advance to

have your child placed on the enrollment list. Children enrolled in Ephraim Elementary Preschool are already on the Kindergarten list. On April 11th, please bring your child, their current immunization record and birth certificate. The process will take approx. 30 minutes to complete. You will need a valid email address to

complete the online registration that day. The Central Utah Health Department will be available in the morning, if students need immunizations for school entry.





CALENDAR OF EVENTS

City Council Meetings:

- April 4, 6:00 PM
- April 18, 6:00 pm

For a schedule of Board and Commission Meeting Times, please contact the City offices.

CITY INFO

City Office Hours: M-F 8 am to 5 pm

Phone: 283-4631

Web: ephraimcity.org

Facebook:

'Like" Ephraim City

Twitter:

Follow@ephraimcity

SENIOR CENTER SCHEDULE

Apr 5 Lions Club Meeting

Apr 9 DUP Meeting

Apr 19 Board Meeting 9:00 Potluck Luncheon

Apr 30 Pizza & Desert Free Bingo

FOR DETAILS CALL

283-6310 or 283-6666

EPHRAIM CITY NEWSLETTER

Page 2



Ephraim City would like to remind our local businesses that we feature a monthly spotlight in our newsletter showcasing our local established and new Ephraim businesses. There are many unique businesses in Ephraim and we would love to help get the word out to our residents.

If you are interested in having your establishment featured in our monthly newsletter, please send an email with the information listed

below, to leah.romero@ephraimcity.org

- Business Name
- Contact Information
- Address
- Website
- Hours
- Description
- Up to two pictures

Information may be edited depending on space available. Spotlights will be featured one at a time as requests are submitted, interrupted only by new businesses as they open.



Medication Drop-Off Discontinued

Due to state regulations and other circumstances beyond our control, we regret that the Ephraim City Police Department will no longer be able to accept your unused prescriptions for disposal. We hope to be able to pick up the program again sometime in the future and will let you know when that occurs.

2018 Miss Ephraim

We welcome you to join us on Saturday, May 12th at the Snow College Eccles Center for the Miss Ephraim Scholarship Pageant, "Dream, Wish, Believe." The pageant begins at 7 p.m. and admission is \$5.00 at the door with children 5 years of age and younger free.



Seven spectacular young ladies are ready to compete and share their talents as they vie for the title of Miss Ephraim. Contestants are: Alyssa Ogden, Jessica Everitt, Abbie Mack, Anna Johnson, Jena Bailey, Dallas Taylor and Hallie Cook.

We invite everyone to join us in supporting these amazing ladies. We will also say farewell to our wonderful current Miss Ephraim 2017, Makenna Cherry. See you at the show!!

Granary Art Center

Granary Art Center invites you and your family to join us for our Workshop Wednesday! 3:30 - 4:30 pm at Granary Art Center. Free and open to the public. Children ages 7 and younger must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. Parents are welcome. All materials will be provided. Arrive on time to ensure your spot!

April Workshop Schedule:

4/4 - Monoprints

4/11 - Spring India Ink Trees

4/18 - Bubble Art

4/25 - Geometric Fruit

Granary Art Center is located in the historic Ephraim granary (86 N Main Street). For more information please

visit www.granaryartcenter.org and find us on Facebook.



Ephraim Rec

Baseball and Softball sign ups have begun for Boys & Girls from Preschool (4 yrs - 8th Grade.) T-Ball is coed for 4-5 yr olds. Coach Pitch for boys and for girls are for 1st & 2nd grades. Mustang League for boys and Falcon League for girls are for 3rd & 4th grades. Pinto League for boys and Filly League for girls are for 5th & 6th grades. Pony League for boys and Fox League for girls are for 7th & 8th grades. We will play within the UBBA organization for boy's baseball and girls' softball will play within the UGSA. These are true Recreation Leagues for both boys and girls. The team that wins our league play, in each division, has the opportunity to go to a State Tournament in July which will be held in Utah County. Baseball & Softball start on May 7 and league play will go through the end of June.

Registration for Jr. Templar Track and Field is going on until April 5, 2018. A parent meeting will be held April 5, at the Manti Track/Football field followed by practice for those who sign up. If a person tries to do both Track and Field and Baseball or Softball, practices and track meets will conflict. The Track Team will participate in six meets and the South Regional Track Meet. If a person finishes first or second in any event he/she can participate in the State Track Meet in June.

If you have questions or concerns about any of these sports, please contact Phillip Murray, Ephraim Rec Director, at 851-3954 or phil.murray@ephraimcity.org.